
SCHOOL COUNCIL 

MINUTES 

Tuesday 23 January 2018 

Present: Reception - William  
Year 1 –  Adelina & Leon 

   Year 2 –  Ollie & Maisie 
   Year 3 –  Kyla  
   Year 4 –  William & Anna (who stood in for Sofia) 
   Year 5 –   
   Year 6 –  Ava 
 
Staff:  Kim Lague & Natalie Guerin 
 
Introduction 
 
KL welcomed everyone to the meeting and reminded reps to bring their green books with them. 
 
Topics for discussion 
 
At our last meeting on 9 January 2018 we had talked about the Trim Trail replacement and how we can use it 
safely.  We also talked about a new name for it. 
 
From the names suggested Year 2 preferred Lava Trail and Year 4 liked Queens Castle.   
 
Years 2 and 4 suggested the following rules in addition to the list created at the last meeting: 
 

 Have fun 

 Be sensible 

 Don’t jump off 

 Follow the rules 

 Look after it 

 Don’t jump onto it 

 Take turns 
 
These will be shared with Mrs Blyth and a final set of rules will be produced.  A name will also be chosen. 
 
Thank you to the classes that took the time to discuss these matters and share their views. 
 
We then went on to talk about the results of the KS2 Safeguarding survey carried out in Autumn term.  Reps 
looked at the outcomes and we talked about what we noticed about some of the responses.  Reps highlighted 
the responses they felt needed addressing and will discuss these with their classes.  At our next meeting we will 
listen to the views of the children to ascertain how we can move forward and make necessary changes based 
on how pupils feel. 
 
Any Other Business 
 
Adelina asked if we could play board games at lunchtime (chess for example).  Kim explained there had to be 
an adult to supervise a room so it could be tricky at lunchtime, however, if the games could take place outside 
this may be possible.  KL will speak with Mrs Blyth and Adam Baldwin. 
 
Next Meeting: Tuesday 6 February 2018. 
 


